Park and Ride Enforcement
Important Information

As part of our Park and Ride Management Programme
to deliver safe and accessible parking facilities, Centro will
be introducing enforcement arrangements to encourage
considerate parking within our Park and Ride sites.

So with effect from Monday 29 September 2014, if you
continue to park in this area you will receive a £100 Parking
Charge Notice, as you have:

* Not parked in a marked car parking bay.

e Parked on double yellow lines.

* Parked in such a way as to obstruct emergency services,
other vehicles or you are creating a hazard.

e Used a designated disahled parking bay and have not
properly displayed a valid Blue Badge permit.

e Using the car park for purposes other than park and ride.

Vehicles left outside of car park bays blocking other vehicles may
he moved or towed away.

So please be aware of this and park considerately within a
marked bay.

For further information please go to:
centro.org.uk/transport/park-and-ride/
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